
Time  To  Celebrate  Our
Retirees!!!

Victory Loge 1725 is Elated to to host an event to celebrate
our retirees. We have had a vast number of our members hang up
their kneepads and lock their tool boxes over the last few
years, and due to the pandemic we weren’t able to adequately
celebrate these sisters and bothers. The time has come to
rectify  that  and  show  these  members  how  impactful  their
service has been in our local. The event will take place on
Wednesday September 7th from 11am-7pm at The Red Fez Shrine
Club  Lake  Wylie.  We  ask  that  all  who  plan  to  attend  to
register at the link attached. Feel free to contact Sister
April Adcock via aprilmay1368@gmail.com Also if anyone has
photos they would like to send in for our slideshow display
please  email  them  to  Brother  Lou  Gilmore  at
lougilmore141@gmail.com

Regisration link: https://IAMretiree22.eventbrite.com
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